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Your Little Bean would like to invite you to 

Longfleet School Hall on 13th December at 

10am to take part in our festive arts and 

crafts stay and play. 

All Little Beans are invited to attend 

wearing their best Christmas outfit! 

If your Little Beans does not attend this 

day, please feel free to bring them along 

and the Big Beans will meet there! 

If you have any questions or queries, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Each child is allowed 2 guests to allow for 

space for all parents and carers.  

Look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 


